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ATTACHMENT C 
 

This section will be updated at the conclusion of the public comment period.  

All Oregon residents are invited to submit comments during the 30-day public comment period 
beginning June 17, 2024 and ending July 18, 2024. Written comments may be submitted to 
Oregon Housing and Community Services; attention Glenn Muña, Operations and Policy 
Analyst, 725 Summer Street NE, Suite B, Salem, OR 97301-1266, or by e-mail at 
glenn.muna@hcs.oregon.gov Verbal comments may be submitted by calling 503-986-6824. 
Comments are due no later than Thursday, July 18, 2024 at 5 pm. 

OHCS is committed to providing meaningful access.  For accommodations, modifications, 

translation, interpretation or other services, please contact the OHCS office at PH 503-986-2000, 

TTY 503-986-2100, or e-mail at housinginfo@oregon.gov.   

 

Las personas sordas o con impedimentos auditivos pueden usar un TTY llamando al 503-986-

2100, o al servicio de relevos 711/Oregon. Las personas que necesitan copias en otros idiomas u 

otro acomodación deben comunicarse con Glenn Muña al 503-986-2000 a la brevedad posible. 

Questions, concerns, or requests for information in alternative formats from individuals with 

disabilities must be submitted to Glenn Muña before July 8, 2024.  

 

Oregon Housing and Community Services programs are administered in a nondiscriminatory 

manner, consistent with Equal Opportunity Employment Opportunities, Affirmative Action, and 

Fair Housing requirements. 
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